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NOTICE: Be aware and stay safe when enjoying the Millennium Trail
September 8, 2020
The municipality is encouraging Millennium Trail users to safely enjoy the fall foliage this year. 

During this time of year, farm machinery is moving more frequently across the trail due to the harvest. It can be challenging for farmers to see trail users because the cab of the tractor is set back from the front of the machine. Both farmers and trail users should use extreme caution around these crossings.
Trailer users need to be aware of their surroundings, especially when approaching an intersection with a farm road. Reduce your speed if travelling on an ATV or a bicycle. If you are listening to music, consider turning down the volume or using only one ear bud so that you can hear approaching vehicles as well as other trailers users. 
In addition to being aware of their surroundings, trail users must do their part to limit the spread of COVID-19. Maintain the safe physical distance of at least two metres apart from others when on the trail. Step as far to the side as possible when passing another trail user.

The municipality is committed to working collaboratively with PEC Trails Committee to improve sightlines from the farm laneways through clearing trees and brush. In the coming months, the municipality will also look to improve safety signage along the trail. And with the trail growing in popularity among residents and visitors, the municipality will explore other ways to ensure the trail remains a safe and enjoyable amenity to all.  
For more information, contact the County of Prince Edward’s Customer Service Desk during regular office hours at 613.476.2148 ext. 1023 or 613.962.9108 ext. 1023. 
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